From: Tyler Burnard

To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: Letter of Support
Date: Friday, April 3, 2020 4:43:13 PM

Hello Oregon Public Utility Commission,

I am a Portland business owner, writing to ask you to approve Neighborhood Powers
application. The communities solar program has been on our radar for sometime and we are
looking forward to being a part of it. We believe that renewable energy is vital to our
community and we look forward to being beneficiary of this program.

Again we ask that you approve Neighborhood Powers project(s). If we can do anything further
to support you or your organization in this decision, please feel free to let us know.

Warm Regards,
Tyler Burnard

Tyler Burnard

Founder
"Value. Vision. Vnadoro."

(800) 503-4510
www.Vnadoro.com
IG: @Vnadoro
FB: /Vnadoro

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
may have originated outside of PUC.***


mailto:tyler.burnard@vnadoro.com
mailto:filingcenter@puc.state.or.us
http://www.vnadoro.com/

From: Tyler Burnard

To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: Community Solar Program - Letter of Support - Neighborhood Powers
Date: Friday, April 3, 2020 4:57:59 PM

Dear Oregon Public Utility Commission,

Thisemail isin support for Neighborhood Powers application and that application being
approved

| just emailed you from a separate business email. However, this businessis directly tied to
local and national property owners with real estate and development. We develop, both, raw
land and existing structures for residential and commercial investors, as well as ourselves.The
renewable energy programs that Neighborhood Power offer, specifically this community solar
program is the exactly the type that we invest in and build into our executive summaries for
investors. Y ou approving this application isin direct connection to support those property
owners we work with and invest with.

If you have any further questions about our business and the positive impact this approval will
provide, please reach out.

Warm Regards,
Tyler Burnard
425-652-7280

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email asit
may have originated outside of PUC.***
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